
 
 

The Committee wish you all a very Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year 
 

Minutes of Committee Meeting on 4
th
 Dec 2007 

 

Present: - Troy Barker, Martin Phillips, Louise Smith, Craig Harrop, Steven Lelew,  

Jason Morris, Tina Kirby, Hazel Grady 

Apologies: - Mandi Byrne,  

 

Xmas Party 

The general feedback was a very well organised party, the DJ was spot on and no 

complaints with the food, the only bad point was that the raffle went on too long a 

football card would be a better alternative next time 

 

Presentation 

Looking to book Parklands on 13
th
 April 2008, Sunday afternoon 2-5, we are asking a 

player from Scunthorpe to do the presentation 

 

Subs 

Jason has done a list of paid up members and any members that hasn’t paid in full 

Jason will be sending a reminder letter to pay ASAP 

 

Sign at entrance 

The sign is still pending with the planning department   

 

Tournament 

It was agreed that the tournament will take place in July and the under 6’s will play on 

the Gala day only in July and not at the Tournament so letters will be sent to sanction 

the Tournament on Hills Lane (Toppers) 

 

Girl’s Football Team 

Steve Lelew will make enquiries regards to setting up a girl’s football team 

 

Tackle Magazine 

A new magazine called Tackle about different sports in Doncaster and an Article 

about Wheatley Wanderers is in it so if you wish to buy this magazine for £1 please 

see Steve Lelew or your team coaches. 

 



 

 

 
Football Trip to Wigan 

December 26
th
 2007, John Buckley is organising a trip to Wigan to do training, have 

dinner then watch a league game whoever Wigan are playing, for details see Steve 

Lelew or look on Jason’s website 

 

Next meeting 

January 8
th
 2008, 8.00pm at the Benbow 


